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     This response would not be possible without the input from 
many citizens throughout Ontario.   
 
 
     First, the Individualized Funding Coalition for Ontario wishes to thank 
all its members who advocate for individualized supports and funding on 
behalf of the many individuals with disabilities and their families.   
 
     Second, the Coalition wishes to thank the Partner Organizations for their 
input and support throughout the years. 
 
     Third, the Coalition wishes to thank the more than 125 participants of 
the February 2004 “Workfest” who laboured diligently all weekend to 
identify the needs, visions, strategies, issues and barriers surrounding 
Individualized Funding.  Documents produced from that labour are 
included in this submission.  
 
     Fourth, the Coalition wishes to thank all of the respondents to our call 
for input on this Preliminary Discussion Paper.   
 
     Fifth, the Coalition wishes to thank the Honourable Sandra Pupatello, 
Minister of Community and Social Services for recognizing the need for 
change to the way people with disabilities receive supports and services 
and to the Ministry for inviting the Coalition to respond to the Preliminary 
Discussion Paper. 
 


